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Gentlemen

In our letter of February 9, 1979, AP&L submitted justification to do a

reduced differential pressure test on certain valves to meet the

requirements of 10CFR50, Appendix J. Subsequent to the above, AP&l

either made modifications to the valves in questior or devised testing
lew full pressure testing Therefore, AP&L hereby

equipment to al
withdraws the February 9, 1981, request for NRC approval of a reduced
differential pressure test on valves CV-4446, SF-43, SF-44, Cv-1053,

V=1214, and CV-1216

Very trulyv vours,

William Gavanaugh,




